Affirmative Bibliography

- Baker, S. A. (2020, March 30). Singapore's Location App Could Save American Lives. *Lawfare*. Retrieved from https://www.lawfareblog.com/singapores-location-app-could-save-american-lives
- Bari, L., & O'Neil, D. P. (2019) Rethinking Patient Data Privacy In The Era Of Digital Health. *Health Affairs*. Retrieved from https://www.healthaffairs.org/do/10.1377/hblog20191210.216658/full/
- Beato, A. (2020, March 20) Spain Tries Tracking Coronavirus, Sparking Privacy Concerns. *Voice of America News*. Retrieved from https://www.voanews.com/science-health/coronavirus-outbreak/spain-tries-tracking-coronavirus-sparking-privacy-concerns
- Berry, D. (2020, April 9). Black People Dying from Coronavirus at Much Higher Rates in Cities across the USA. *USA Today*. Retrieved from https://www.usatoday.com/story/news/nation/2020/04/07/who-dying-coronavirus-more-black-people-die-major-cities/2961323001/
- Biddle, S. (2020, April 2) Privacy Experts Say Responsible Coronavirus Surveillance Is Possible. *The Intercept*. Retrieved from https://theintercept.com/2020/04/02/coronavirus-covid-19-surveillance-privacy/
- Bindley, K. (2019) Your Health Data Isn't as Safe as You Think. *Wall Street Journal*. https://www.wsj.com/articles/your-health-data-isnt-as-safe-as-you-think-11574418606
- Danila, R., Laine, E. S., Como-Sabetti, K., Lamers, L., Johnson, K., & Barry, A. (2015). Legal Authority for Infectious Disease Reporting in the United States: Case Study of the 2009 H1N1 Influenza Pandemic. *Government, Law, and Public Helath Practice*. Retrieved from https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/pmc/articles/PMC4265911/pdf/AJPH.2014.302192.pdf
- Davis, J. (2019). Majority of Providers Fail to Fully Comply with HIPAA Right of Access. *Health IT Security*. Retrieved from https://healthitsecurity.com/news/majority-of-providers-fail-to-fully-comply-with-hipaa-right-of-access
- Davis, J. (2020, March 18) OCR Lifts HIPAA Penalties for Telehealth Use During COVID-19. Retrieved from https://healthitsecurity.com/news/ocr-lifts-hipaa-penalties-for-telehealth-use-during-covid-19
- Dershowitz, A. (2020, March 18). Is there a right to anonymity for coronavirus carriers in America?

 Retrieved from https://thehill.com/opinion/civil-rights/488172-is-there-a-right-to-anonymity-for-coronavirus-carriers-in-america
- Drozidiak, N., Seal, T., & Tirone, J. (2020, March 18) Location Data to Gauge Lockdowns Tests Europe's Love of Privacy. Bloomberg. Retrieved from https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2020-03-18/austria-italy-join-push-to-use-mobile-data-to-gauge-lockdown
- Duff-Brown, B. (2020, March 3) How Taiwan Used Big Data, Transparency and a Central Command to Protect Its People from Coronavirus. *Freeman Spogli Institute for International Studies*. Retrieved from https://fsi.stanford.edu/news/how-taiwan-used-big-data-transparency-central-command-protect-its-people-coronavirus

- Fisher, M. (2020, March 19). COVID-19's Impact on Telehealth & HIPAA Regulations. Retrieved from https://hitconsultant.net/2020/03/19/covid-19-coronavirus-telehealth-hipaa-rules/
- Fisher, M., & Sang-hun, C. (2020, March 23). How South Korea Flattened the Curve. *New York Times*.

 Retrieved from https://www.nytimes.com/2020/03/23/world/asia/coronavirus-south-korea-flatten-curve.html
- Fuller, T. (2020, March 30). How Much Should the Public Know About Who Has the Coronavirus? *New York Times*. Retrieved from https://www.nytimes.com/2020/03/28/us/coronavirus-data-privacy.html
- Harrod, J. (2019). Health Data Privacy: Updating HIPAA to match today's technology challenges. Retrieved from http://sitn.hms.harvard.edu/flash/2019/health-data-privacy/
- Heath, S. (2020, March 18). DEA Okays Telehealth to Prescribe Opioids Amid COVID-19 Emergency. *mHealth Intelligence*. Retrieved from https://mhealthintelligence.com/news/dea-okays-telehealth-to-prescribe-opioids-amid-covid-19-emergency
- Kent, J. (2020, March 20) Google Makes COVID-19 Datasets Freely Available to Researchers. *Health IT Analytics*. Retrieved from https://healthitanalytics.com/news/google-makes-covid-19-datasets-freely-available-to-researchers
- Lipoff, J. (2020, March 17) Why Loosening HIPAA Requirements in Response to the Coronavirus Was Urgent and Necessary. *Slate*. Retrieved from https://slate.com/technology/2020/03/hipaa-requirements-coronavirus-telemedicine.html
- Lozano, K. (2020, April 9). COVID-19 on the Tele-front Lines: What Telehealth Nurses are Encountering in the Coronavirus Battle. *Mobi Health News*. Retrieved from https://www.mobihealthnews.com/news/covid-19-tele-frontlines-what-telehealth-nurses-are-encountering-coronavirus-battle
- Manis, E. (2018) Americans Want to Share Their Medical Data. So Why Can't They? *Real Clear Health*. Retrieved from https://www.realclearhealth.com/articles/2018/07/26/americans_want_to_share_their_medic al_data_so_why_cant_they_110807.html
- Minevich, M., & Beridze, I. (2020, April 2) Using AI responsibly to fight the coronavirus pandemic. *Tech Crunch*. Retrieved from https://techcrunch.com/2020/04/02/using-ai-responsibly-to-fight-the-coronavirus-pandemic/
- Morrison, A. (2020, March 30) Democratic Lawmakers Call for Racial Data in Virus Testing. Retrieved from https://abcnews.go.com/Technology/wireStory/democratic-lawmakers-call-racial-data-virus-testing-69883337
- Rockwell, K. L., & Gilroy, A. S. (2020, March 19). Incorporating Telemedicine as Part of COVID-19

 Outbreak Response Systems. *American Journal of Managed Care*. Retrieved from https://www.ajmc.com/journals/issue/2020/2020-vol26-n4/incorporating-telemedicine-as-part-of-covid19-outbreak-response-systems

- Rohrich, Z. (2020, March 23). Amid COVID-19, a New Push for Telehealth to Treat Opioid Use Disorder. *PBS*. Retrieved from https://www.pbs.org/newshour/health/amid-covid-19-a-new-push-for-telehealth-to-treat-opioid-use-disorder
- Schwamm, L. (2020, March 24) Can telehealth help flatten the curve of COVID-19? *Harvard Health Publishing*. Retrieved from https://www.health.harvard.edu/blog/can-telehealth-help-flatten-the-curve-of-covid-19-2020032419288
- Sheckler, C. (2020, April 6). Details on Coronavirus Cases Often Scant as Midwest Health Officials Point to Privacy Laws. South Bend Tribune. Retrieved from https://www.indystar.com/story/news/investigations/2020/04/06/details-coronavirus-covid-19-cases-hipaa-privacy-laws/2943453001/
- Talby, D. (2019). Medical Data De-Identification Is Under Attack. *Forbes*. Retrieved from https://www.forbes.com/sites/forbestechcouncil/2019/08/27/medical-data-de-identification-is-under-attack/#a64450277828
- Waddell, K. (2020, March 26) Coronavirus Researchers: 'We Don't Need to Spy on Everyone to Track the Pandemic. *Consumer Reports*. Retrieved from https://www.consumerreports.org/health-privacy/coronavirus-researchers-we-dont-need-to-spy-on-everyone-to-track-the-pandemic/
- Wetsman, N. (2020, March 12) Personal privacy matters during a pandemic but less than it might at other times. *The Verge*. Retrieved from https://www.theverge.com/2020/3/12/21177129/personal-privacy-pandemic-ethics-public-health-coronavirus

Negative Bibliography

- Annas, G. J., Mariner, W. K., & Parmet, W. E. (2008) Pandemic Preparedness: The Need for a Public Health Not a Law Enforcement/ National Security Approach. *American Civil Liberties Union*. Retrieved from https://www.aclu.org/sites/default/files/pdfs/privacy/pemic_report.pdf
- Biddle, S. (2020, April 2). Privacy Experts Say Responsible Coronavirus Surveillance Is Possible. *The Intercept*. Retrieved from https://theintercept.com/2020/04/02/coronavirus-covid-19-surveillance-privacy/
- Cahan, E. (2020, April 4). Why Telehealth Can't Significantly Flatten the Coronavirus Curve Yet. *Tech Crunch*. Retrieved from https://techcrunch.com/2020/04/04/why-telehealth-cant-significantly-flatten-the-coronavirus-curve-yet/
- Jern, A. (2019) Data collection leads to discrimination and self-censorship, MPs told. *The Guardian*. Retrieved from https://www.theguardian.com/technology/2019/jun/19/data-collection-leads-to-discrimination-and-self-censorship-mps-told

- Kate, K. (2020, March 26) This could get Orwellian really fast': COVID-19 could end privacy as we know it. *Fast Company*. Retrieved from https://www.fastcompany.com/90482264/this-could-get-orwellian-really-fast-covid-19-could-end-privacy-as-we-know-it
- Lomas, N. (2020, March 20). What are the rules wrapping privacy during COVID-19? *Tech Crunch*. Retrieved from https://techcrunch.com/2020/03/20/what-are-the-rules-wrapping-privacy-during-covid-19/
- Massé, E. (2020, March 20) Recommendations on privacy and data protection in the fight against COVID-19. Access Now. Retrieved from https://www.accessnow.org/cms/assets/uploads/2020/03/Access-Now-recommendations-on-Covid-and-data-protection-and-privacy.pdf
- Ross, C. (2020, April 8). After 9/11, We Gave Up Privacy for Security. Will We Make the Same Trade-off After Covid-19? *Stat News*. Retrieved from https://www.statnews.com/2020/04/08/coronavirus-will-we-give-up-privacy-for-security/
- Rights experts warn against discrimination in COVID-19 response (2020, April 6) *UN News*. Retrieved from https://news.un.org/en/story/2020/04/1061122
- Sheckler, C. (2020, April 6). Details on Coronavirus Cases Often Scant as Midwest Health Officials Point to Privacy Laws. South Bend Tribune. Retrieved from https://www.indystar.com/story/news/investigations/2020/04/06/details-coronavirus-covid-19-cases-hipaa-privacy-laws/2943453001/
- Smith, A. (2020, March 18). COVID-19: Why Limited HIPAA Waivers from HHS Don't Do Enough To Address Telehealth. *HIT Consultant*. Retrieved from https://hitconsultant.net/2020/03/18/covid-19-hhs-hipaa-waivers-telehealth/
- Zhang, A. (2020, March 20) Can we fight against Novel Coronavirus without losing data privacy?. *Capital Cambodia*. Retrieved from https://capitalcambodia.com/can-we-fight-against-novel-coronavirus-without-losing-data-privacy/